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Ellel St. John’s

 Church of England Primary School

Chapel Street Galgate Lancaster. LA2   0JS

Headteacher Mrs Joanna FitzGerald
Tel: 01524 751320
e-mail: head@ellel-st-johns.lancs.sch.uk
website: www.ellelstjohns.school


 Dear Candidate,

Thank you so much for the interest you have shown in our advertisement for the position of Deputy Headteacher at Ellel St John’s CofE Primary School. This position has arisen as the previous Deputy head has been appointed as the Headteacher.

Ellel St John’s Primary School is located in the village of Galgate. Galgate is a village located south of Lancaster and is a very friendly and welcoming village. The parish Church is located roughly a quarter of a mile from the school and is an integral part of assisting with the provision of Christian education. The pupils, staff, parents, families, carers and governors can always be found at various services throughout the year be it in school time or weekends and holidays.

The school is a single form entry and is a very welcoming school. The ethos of learning in the light of Christ is a golden thread and is evident throughout the school. Ellel is very proud of its links to the local community and the surrounding areas and that we meet the needs of a diverse range of backgrounds and create an inclusive environment where mutual respect is genuine and natural.

The school is very proud of its OFSTED reports of good and SIAMS outstanding. The school is always striving to maintain and improve on this position. This is down to the hard work of the staff, the support workers and of course the hard working and engaged children. We are currently expecting an OFSTED inspection in the near future and look forward to showing our school’s progress.

As a governing body we are proud of our school and are keen to see the school go from strength to strength. With this we are looking to appoint a Deputy Headteacher who will build on the good practices that the school already has in place and also bring new ideas to continue to develop and improve the school.

We welcome all questions from prospective candidates and will endeavor to answer these to support your application. Any candidate wishing to visit should please contact the school office on 01524 751320

Yours Faithfully
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Chair of Governors

Chris Alder
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